Bianca Thornton

From: Edward Saulig <ESaulig@fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 23 March 2018 3:22 PM

To: Sheelagh Laguna <Sheelagh.Laguna@planning.nsw.gov.au>

Subject: SSD 7256 MOD 1 - 35-37 Frank Street Wetherill Park - Resource Recovery Facility - Comment to DP&E -
23.03.2018

Dear Sheelagh,

Council’s Building Control and Environmental Management branches have reviewed the proposed
modification to allow the construction of a structure around the baler and wrapper.

Council raises no objection given:

1. The structure will eliminate the potential generation of leachate from baling and wrapping
operations and better control the potential for litter and debris propagation.

2. The original application has conditions relating to construction and no additional conditions are
recommended.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.
Regards

Edward Saulig
Land Use Planner | Strategic Land Use Planning
City Strategic Planning

PO Box 21, Fairfield NSW 1860
P 9725 0229 | F 9725 4249
www.fairfieldcity.nsw.gov.au
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